
From: John Kennedy
To: rtaylor@mintz.com
Date: 9/27/01 1:40PM
Subject: WB2XFR justification for 400 units

Dear Mr. Russ Taylor:

     I left a phone message regarding the matter of WB2XFR.  As I stated by phone, please send me a
MSWord document justifying the need for 400 equipment units.  This information is needed so that I can
continue processing your application.

                                                                 Sincerely,

                                                                 John Winston Kennedy


